
 

 

20 November 2020  
 
 
Mr Richard Smith 
By email: foi+request-6905-8c8dac88@righttoknow.org.au 
 
 
Dear Richard, 
 
Application for documents under Freedom of Information Act 1982 (“the Act”)   
 
I refer to your email dated 18 November 2020 to which you have sought information under the Act, in relation to the 
following documents: 
 

1. Documents detailing the number of invoices sent to Tourism Australia by the multinational consulting firm 
KPMG (including any subsidiaries or joint ventures owned or controlled by KPMG) covering the period from 
1st July 2005 to 30th June 2007; and 
 

2. Documents detailing the total amount claimed for each invoice sent to Tourism Australia by the multinational 
consulting firm KPMG (including any subsidiaries or joint ventures owned or controlled by KPMG) covering the 
period from 1st July 2005 to 30th June 2007. 

We received your request on 18 November 2020 and the 30 day statutory period for processing your request 
commenced from the day after that date.  
 
You will be notified of any charges in relation to your request as soon as possible, before we process any requested 
documents or impose a final charge.  
 
Please also note information released under the Act may later be published online on our Tourism Australia disclosure 
log, (http://www.tourism.australia.com/en/about/our-organisation/our-performance-and-reporting/freedom-of-
information.html#disclosure-log) subject to certain exceptions. For example, personal information will not be published 
where this would be unreasonable. 
 
For future correspondence relating to this request we will contact you using the email address you provided.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
Mark Craig  
Executive General Manager, Corporate Services  
Freedom of Information Officer 


